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Students who have money to pay for a 
reduced-price or full price meal at the 
time of service must be provided a meal. 

 
If the student intended to use the money 
for that day’s meal, the School Food 
Authority (SFA) will not use the money 
to repay a negative balance or other 
unpaid meal charge debt. 

 
Students are allowed to charge up to $20 
for full priced students and $5 for 
reduced students. 

 
After that they will receive a choice of a 
sandwich and a milk until they bring in 
money or their bill is paid. 

 

Students will not be allowed to purchase 
or charge a-la-carte items if there is a 
negative account balance. This includes 
milk and ice cream. 

 


